
 
Elections Job Opportunities 
Have you ever considered working at one of our Polling Stations? 

We are looking to recruit motivated staff to fill a number of important paid role on election day. 

On Thursday May 6th 2021 the Police and Crime Commissioner for Gloucestershire, County, District 
and Parish Council elections will be taking place. 

Planning is already underway and we would like to reassure you that our highest priority is the 
safety of our staff and our electorate. We will be adhering to Government Guidelines, so our Polling 
Station may look a bit different. And in order to deliver this plan, we will need extra staff at many of 
our Polling Stations 

These are paid roles across the whole of the Stroud District. And the Elections Team are keen to hear 
from you.  

More information about the role and how to apply can be found here: 
https://www.stroud.gov.uk/council-and-democracy/elections/elections-job-opportunities 

Applicants must be over 18, eligible to work in the UK and not affiliated to any political party. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


